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The Resurgence Of Narrow Networks In An Evolving
Delivery System

Mark Rust of the Chicago office gave a plenary session presentation to the
annual Southern Illinois University Health Law Symposium in Carbondale,
Illinois, on May 22 entitled "The Resurgence of Narrow Networks in an
Evolving Delivery System," as part of the SIU/Southern Illinois Health System
Health Policy Institute Program, "New and Evolving Health Delivery Options."
Mark plans to adapt his remarks to a written article for the Journal of Health
Law Policy, published by SIU in partnership with the American College of
Legal Medicine.


